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May 27, 2025 

Chief William Scott, SF Police Department  

Sent via email: william.scott@sfgov.org   

Re:  Notice of Show Cause Hearing: Matthew Lotocki v. San Francisco Police 
Department (File #24021) 

Dear Chief Scott: 

On May 2, 2025, the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force referred the above matter to the San Francisco 
Ethics Commission for enforcement proceedings against the San Francisco Police Department for 
failure to follow an Order issued by the Task Force on October 2, 2024. 

This letter provides the required 15 days’ notice that a Show Cause Hearing will take place at the 
Commission’s next regularly scheduled meeting on Friday, June 13, 2025, at 10 AM in Room 400 of 
San Francisco City Hall, 1 Carlton B Goodlett Pl, San Francisco, CA 94102. 

Under the Commission’s Enforcement Regulations, this hearing will be open to the public. As a 
party to this matter, you may present evidence or witness testimony. Upon request, you may be 
given 10 minutes to present your argument to the Commission. Please note that further details 
about this proceeding can be found in section 10(B) of the Commission’s Enforcement Regulations. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at bisi.matthews@sfgov.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Olabisi Matthews 
Director of Enforcement 
 

CC: Matthew Yankee, SOTF Chair 
         Patricia Petersen: SOTF Administrator  
         Lt. Jonathan Ozol, SF Police Department  
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